
 
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  February 11, 2021 
TO:  Public Safety and Government Operations Committee 
FROM:  Colin Tarbert, President and CEO 
POSITION: No Objection 
SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 21-0038 
  Human Trafficking Notice Requirements – Modifications 
 

 

INTRODUCTION 
The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is reporting on City Council Bill No. 21-0038 
introduced by Councilmembers: Burnett, Cohen, Dorsey, Porter, Middleton, and Bullock. 
 
PURPOSE 
For the purpose of requiring city-owned and – occupied buildings to place a notice regarding 
the human trafficking – prevention hotline in certain locations; and conforming and clarifying 
related provisions. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
None 
 
AGENCY POSITION 
BDC has no objection to Bill No. 21-0038. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kim Clark at 410-837-9305 or at 
kclark@baltimoredevelopment.com. 
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